
Material
Messmate timber will often display 
subtle growth rings, flowing grain 
marks &occasional gum veins, 
all of which tell the story of our 
great Australian landscapeand 
reflect the individuality of every 
piece of furniture. Many of 
thesecharacteristics are born from 
withstanding extreme weather 
conditions overmany years, such as 
bushfires, severe storms, flooding 
and prolonged periods ofdrought, 
showcasing nature’s signature 
across every piece of timber 
furniture. 

The Messmate timber used in this 
product is expertly manufactured 
into oursignature, durable and full-
of-character furniture pieces.

Warranty
All of our product is backed by a 12 
month structural warranty.

Description
The Panama dining range embraces a 
contemporary and elegant homage to 
craftmanship and fine detailing. 
Solid messmate timber and soft edges 
celebrate the natural solid nature of the 
material. 

Buffet
Dimensions 

1800 x 450 x 865

Desk
Dimensions 

1350 x 600 x 765

TV Unit
Dimensions 

2200 x 450 x 550

TV Unit
Dimensions 

1800 x 450 x 550

Buffet
Dimensions 

2200 x 450 x 865

Bookcase
Dimensions 

1600 x 420 x 1800

Bookcase
Dimensions 

1100 x 420 x 1800

Lamp Table
Dimensions 

650 x 650 x 430

Console
Dimensions 

1400 x 450 x 765

Dining Table
Dimensions 

1800 x 950 x 745

Bench Seat
Dimensions 

2400 x 400 x 450

Bench Seat
Dimensions 

1900 x 400 x 450

Coffee Table
Dimensions 

1350 x 600 x 430

Console
Dimensions 

2000 x 450 x 800

Dining Table
Dimensions 

2500 x 1200 x 745

Dining Table
Dimensions 

2000 x 1050 x 745

SOLID MESSMATE

PANAMA
Dining Collection


